
 

Circular for Parents of Class X 

Session 2020-21 

EKAY/DEC/2020/017 

January 29, 2021 

 

Subject: Offline Pre-board examination for class X 

 

Dear Parents, 

Namaste! 

As we all know that X board examination is one of the important milestones in a student's life 

and preparation also requires practical experience before appearing in final board exams. You 

are already aware that we have started offline classes for the students of class X from 

11.01.2021 and more than 50% of students are attending offline classes in the school 

comfortably. 

Pre-board exam is scheduled from Friday, 5
th

 February, 2021 and the time table has been 

communicated with students in offline and online classes. We intend to conducted Pre-board 

examinations in offline mode to give a practical experience to the students.  We request the 

parents to extend their cooperation and support in our efforts to provide opportunity to 

students to assess themselves and improve upon their written presentation as well by giving 

consent for their ward to appear in Pre-board exams in offline mode. 

Parents who had given consent for offline classes need not send consent again. 

In case of any concerns regarding giving consent for offline Pre-board exam, you may write 

an email on info@ekayanaaschool.com or meet us in person. 

 

Best regards 

 

Manish Saxena 

Principal 


